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Statement regarding sanctions by the European Union:

The Russian invasion of Ukraine has resulted in several sanctions by the European Union:

COUNCIL REGULATION (EU) 2023/1214

amending Regulation (EU) No 833/2014 concerning restrictive measures in view of Russia’s
actions destabilising the situation in Ukraine.

COUNCIL REGULATION (EU) 2022/398

amending Regulation (EC) No 765/2006 concerning restrictive measures in view of the situation in
Belarus and the involvement of Belarus in the Russian aggression against Ukraine.

With these regulations the European Union has tightened the restrictions on imports of iron, steel and
other goods by requiring importers to prove that the material does not originate from Russia.

Goteborgs Handelsstal is fully committed to comply with the current and future sanctions issued by the
European Union and we expect the same commitment from our suppliers.
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